
2023 season highlights from the interagency Defensible Space Inspection Program of Marin
County Fire Department, Ross Valley Fire Department, Kentfield Fire Protection District, Central
Marin Fire Department, and Southern Marin Fire Protection District.

20,658 inspections across 5 Fire Department jurisdictions
Follow up inspections in each zone
24 Seasonal Defensible Space Inspectors
Most common issues:

Vegetation in zone zero
Leaf litter in gutters and on roof
Trees overhanging structure, trees needing limbing
Uncut annual grasses and weeds

Interagency Defensible Space 
Inspection Program

Interested in becoming a 
Seasonal Defensible Space inspector in 2024? 

You can help Marin County Fire Agencies make
homes and communities safer from wildfire while

building valuable skills and performing a wide
variety of fire prevention duties.

 
Scan to sign up for updates on recruitments or use

this link to sign up. 

SIGN UP

https://marincounty.jotform.com/232407837603052

